
Dear, 

You are receiving this email because you have not submitted one of the proof of 

immunization forms. Recall that this is a requirement for living in University Housing 

at CSULB; you received reminder emails from Housing on DATE and DATE. 

According to Student Health Services, you have not submitted proof of the Meningitis 

immunization as required. Soon, you will have a hold on your University registration 

that prohibits you from enrolling in future classes that will not be removed until the 

immunization proof is received. In addition, failure to promptly address this matter 

can lead to a referral to the Student Conduct process for violation of the “Failure to 

Comply” policy as stated in the Housing and Residential Life Resident Handbook. 

You must have your healthcare provider complete the immunization requirements 

form on the Student Health Services website found here. You should email a scanned 

copy of the form directly to shs-vaccine@csulb.edu . Do not email to housing. If you 

wish to receive immunizations at our Student Health Service should check out the 

hours of the Immunization Clinic and costs for immunizations at the Student Health 

Services website. 

For important information regarding this requirement please contact directly the 

Student Health Services Office. 

 

Thank you, 
 

mailto:shs-vaccine@csulb.edu

